
Dr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

'Dear Dr. Crabtree: 

Department of .(mthropqlogy 
West~rn Michigan University 
Kalamazoo, Michigan 49001 
March 27, 1972 

Thank yov for your letter of reference on Paul Katz. 

We will qe gi;viq.g ;full consideration to the candidate 1 fqr which 

yoµr ~etter wil~ be of critica~ significance. 

:Please forgiye this cold form of acknowledgµi.ent c;>f yqur 

valued letter. 

J~,1 
William Garland /''\ 
Professor and Cha~rman 


